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CHANGES TO TOWN TRASH SERVICE 

Huachuca City, AZ – At the October 11, 2018 Regular Meeting, the Town Council voted to 

accept the proposal from Waste Management to provide residential trash service to the 

residents of Huachuca City. This service is anticipated to begin December 1, 2018.  

With this change in service, each existing residential customer will be provided with one can 

per household. Community cans located in the alleys, will be removed. 

Existing residential bills will see an increase (the first increase since 2013) of $1.95 per month, 

beginning on January 1, 2019. This includes a breakdown of $11.95 for the trash service from 

Waste Management, and a $2.00 administrative fee paid to the Town for billing processing 

costs such as paper, ink, and postage.  Residents will continue to pay their trash bill every 

month at the same time they pay their Sewer and Water bills. 

Business/Commercial entities may use Waste Management for their waste hauling needs, 

or contract with a company of their choosing. 

The Town will be holding a Coffee with the Manager meeting in December (date TBD) to 

discuss this, and other changes. 

For more information, visit our website at https://www.huachucacityaz.gov and search on 

the term “Town Trash Service”.  
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